
	

	

 	

Thank you to everyone who has prayed 
for us and partnered with us to get to 
Equatorial Guinea. We are leaving on 
Saturday, October 26th, for language 
school in Granada, Spain. We will be 
there for one year to study Spanish as we 
prepare to serve in Equatorial Guinea. 
 
We appreciate your prayers as we begin 
this new journey as a family. 
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PRAISE 

PRAYER

THANK YOU! - ¡GRACIAS! 

• Pray that we can find accommodation easily upon 
our arrival in Granada 

• Pray for our time of language learning that we 
would become fluent 

• Pray that we find friends in Granada who will help 
us practice our Spanish (Bonus: if they have 
children for Ruth to play with) 

• Pray for Ruth during all the coming transitions 
• Pray that God would speak to other families and 

individuals to join our mission team in Equatorial 
Guinea 

• Pray that Sarah’s book Dream Beyond Yourself 
would reach those who need its message 

• Pray for the strongholds to be broken in EG 
• Wisdom beyond our years 
	

MAIL CONTRIBUTIONS TO: 
Assemblies of God World Missions 

1445 N. Boonville Avenue 
Springfield, MO 65802 

 

Make checks payable to AGWM 
& write Acct. #2749935 in the memo 

Scan this QR code  
or to give online visit 

www.discipleafrica.com 

12 Church Tabernacle (steel frames) have already been shipped to the island. We 
want to send 12 more tabernacles to the main land of EG. Each Tabernacle costs 
about $7,000. Would you consider partnering with us to build the church in 
Equatorial Guinea? PROJECT #15204 

$84,000 

We got our visas! After being denied, we 
applied again and were approved with a different 
language school in Granada, Spain. God’s plan 
is perfect! 
 
We bought our plane tickets! We leave the 
USA on October 26th and arrive on the 27th. 
 
12 Tabernacles have been shipped to the 
island of Bioko in Equatorial Guinea. We paid 
for 6 tabernacles and former EG missionary, 
Carol Deal, paid for 6. Thank you to everyone 
who gave to the Tabernacle Project so far! 
 
Ruth is one year old on October 20th! We’ve 
had an amazing year and look forward to more. 
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To give to build a tabernacle in EG: http://s1.ag.org/tabernacles4eg 
  If giving by check, write “Acct. 2749935: Project-15204 Equatorial Guinea Tabernacles” 


